
. pedaltyMetals 

October 9, 2001 

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
United States Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

RE: Fansteel / NRC Correspondence, 
License SMB-91 1, Docket #40-7580 

Gentlemen: 

This letter is to inform you Mr. Michael J. Mocniak, formerly Vice President General 

Council, is no longer employed with Fansteel. Please address all future correspondence 
regarding the Muskogee, Oklahoma facility to my attention at Fansteel Specialty Metals, 
"#10 Tantalum Place, Muskogee, OK 74403.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at this office. Thank you 

for your timohd assistanc with this matter.  
Sncin 

A. Freed Dohmann 
General Manager 

AFD/Ia 

A.Fred Dohmann li' 

General Manager\ d 

#Ten Tantalum Place, Muskogee, OK 74403 
Phone 918-687-6303 1 Fax 91"-687-6112



Copy to: Leslie Fields, Project Manager 
Fuel Cycle Licensing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
United States Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Dwight D. Chamberlain, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
United States Regulatory Commission 
Region IV, 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011-8064 

Jon Jackson, Environmental Manager 
#1 Tantalum Place 
N. Chicago, IL 60064

File (NRC 10-09-01-0)


